
 

10 April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we enter the Easter break, I wanted to share two key documents to help support you and your 

child with their revision over the coming weeks. 

The first document is a revision grid that includes information and resources from all subjects 

across the school. While students have already received this guidance, I thought it would be 

helpful for you to have everything in one place for ease of reference. 

The second document provides ‘10 Top Tips to Support Your Child Through Their Exams’ — a 

practical guide with simple, effective ways you can help your child manage their revision and 

wellbeing during this important period. 

A reminder that the deadline for signing up to the final BGLC Big Revise is tomorrow and this can 

be done here. This valuable revision event takes place on Wednesday 7th May, running until 

5:05pm. 

Finally, I’d like to take this opportunity to wish you all a restful and enjoyable Easter break. Thank 

you, as always, for your continued support. 

Your sincerely, 

 

Miss Taz Johal 

Assistant Headteacher  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wIsP1yv59bvpiSpD4pME_36p4BS6YGjIMuL2G0OTzJM/preview

